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COUNCIL MEETING – 20 SEPTEMBER 2023 
PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Jason Clark for response by the 
Leader of the Council:- 
  
“What date does the Council take ownership of the Globe and what will be the 
additional payment made to the current owners for the purchase?” 


